

OneCare Kansas Implementation Newsletter

March 2020

Volume 2

Issue 3

What's Inside



Planning Council

Update

Page 1

Upcoming Webinars

Page 2

Training Resource Guide

Page 3

Provider Tour Update

Page 3

Special Note

Page 4

Contact Information Email:
OneCareKansas@ks.gov

Website: www.kancare.ks.gov



Helping people live healthier lives by integrating and coordinating services and supports to treat the "whole-person" across the lifespan.

Planning Council Update

In February, OneCare Kansas Planning Council partners celebrated their achievements since forming in November 2018 to support the development of the OCK program which will launch April 1st. Participants received an update on the Provider Education Tour that occurred earlier in the month and discussed feedback received from attendees on a variety of issues, including potential billing challenges. The group also received a status update related to the contracting provider partner network and the scheduled Member Education Tour. To conclude the work of this Planning Council, state team members and partners were given the opportunity to identify what each will need from the other to support the success of the program after it is implemented as well as what they can contribute to the implementation and communication process.

For more information or to see full Planning Council meeting summaries and slide presentations, visit https://www.kancare.ks.gov/providers/onecare-ks-providers/onecare-kansas-planning-council. On behalf of the WSU Community Engagement Institute, we thank all of those partners who gave their time and expertise to the planning process and look forward to continued collaboration to improve the health of all Kansans.





Helping people live healthier lives by integrating and coordinating services and supports to treat the "whole-person" across the lifespan.

HAP Portal Demonstration Webinar

OneCare Kansas services are scheduled to begin April 1, 2020. In this webinar, KDHE's Division of Healthcare Finance will provide potential providers with a live demonstration of the newly developed Health Action Plan Portal. This portal will be a required tool for developing, documenting and sharing member Health Action Plans as part of the OneCare Kansas program.

Event: OneCare Kansas Provider Webinar Series: Health Action Plan Portal Demo

When: Tuesday 24 March 2020, 12:00 PM - 1:00 PM

Time Zone: (GMT-06:00) Central Time (US and Canada) (Please note that Daylight Saving Time

(+01:00 hr) is in effect during this time)

Audio Conference Details:

Audio is presented through your computer speakers.

If you are unable to join online, you may listen in via telephone.

Dial 1-877-400-9499 and enter conference code 658 421 2274#

Presenters: Shaune Parker. KDHE DHCF

Shaune Parker is a Healthcare Data Analyst at the KDHE Division of Healthcare Finance.

SPACE IS LIMITED TO 95 PARTICIPANTS! REGISTER SOON!

To register now, please visit the following link:

https://wichitaccsr.adobeconnect.com/ock_happortal/event/registration.html



Training Resource Guide

As part of the OneCare Kansas commitment to quality care, we are happy to provide a number of trainings. However, additional trainings and resources may be needed to fully equip your staff. Below you will find a few of the most frequently requested resources related to staff training.

| Trauma Informed Care/ ACES | https://vetoviolence.cdc.gov/apps/aces- training/#/#top |
|----------------------------|--|
| Smoking Cessation | http://www.kdheks.gov/tobacco/cessation.html |
| Asthma Action Plan | https://www.aafa.org/asthma-treatment-action- plan/ |
| Peer Support Specialist | https://www.kdads.ks.gov/commissions/ behavioral-health/training-registration-and- surveys/peer-support-training |
| SBIRT | https://www.integration.samhsa.gov/clinical- practice/sbirt |

Provider Education Tour Update

KDHE and WSU CEI hosted OCK Provider Education events in Topeka, Colby, and Wichita during the month of February. Overall, 61 people representing 30 organizations attended from across the State, along with staff from related state agencies and partners, each of the three contracted Kansas Medicaid Managed Care Organizations (MCO), and Provider Associations. During these events, participants received information on strategies for engaging and enrolling potentially eligible members as well as the program reporting and training expectations for organizations who are contracted to provide services. For a summary of the events, visit the OneCare Kansas website.



a program of KanCare, Kansas Medicaid

If you have questions, or would like more information about OneCare Kansas, please contact us.

Our page on the KanCare website also contains information about our work to develop the project and documents are being updated regularly.

If you would like to receive this newsletter please send us an email.

Email:

OneCareKansas@ks.gov

Website:

www.kancare.ks.gov



Thank You!

If you are a regular reader of this Newsletter you know that the back page is usually reserved for general news as well as tips for health and safety. This edition however, is a bit different. This is the final edition of the OneCare Kansas Implementation Newsletter. The Newsletter will continue but with a new name and an adjusted focus and feel. In one month's time, OneCare Kansas will be up and running and the Newsletter will no longer be about implementing the program. Rather, we will shift to maintaining and improving the program.

As we all look forward to the launch of OneCare Kansas, I wanted to take a moment to express my sincere thanks to each and every one of the many individuals who made this possible. Thank you to the various legislators and advocates who pressed for the program's resurrection. Thank you to the providers and associations who not only helped the state plan and design the program but also volunteered to help members understand how it may impact and benefit them. Finally, thank you to the state staff, MCO staff and contractors who poured day after day and month after month of their time and energy into this project.

I feel genuinely proud of this project and the work that we have done together to ensure a quality program for vulnerable Kansans. You all should too! I look forward to continuing this collaborative work as the program launches and begins its important work. I am fortunate to have had you all as team members in this effort. So get ready, we go live in 17 days!

Stay tuned, get excited, and give yourselves a pat on the back for a big job well done!

Samantha Ferencik